
15th October 2021

FLU vaccine consent reminder

Dear Parent

Prior to your child’s flu vaccination session on Friday, 5 th November, please can we remind
you that access to the online Flu consent form closes at 11am, on Friday, 29th October.
Please follow this link to pick up the NHS letter shared with families previously, which
contains the consent form link.

Please note that late consent forms cannot be accepted. However, access to the online
consent form will be available from 1 working day after the vaccination session, allowing
anyone who wishes to submit a consent form and arrange an appointment at a catch up
clinic outside of school.

With kind regards

Mrs P McDonald

Student Support

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/oathall.org/uploads/2021/09/29133852/School-based-Influenza-Nasal-Spray-Vaccination-Programme.pdf

